Summary of Accounts – Kristy Josey

Village Gateway signs are now all installed and completed, The village lake had significant expenditure through the calor fund – which is now all spent. The village Lake also had a new meadow funded by S106 money and a small amount of parish funds. The stiles have also been replaced at no cost to the PC. There is money from the Community Levy Fund to be used for future projects. The Parish Council has no loans.
Defibrillator costs have been incurred and will be on-going.
Clerk salary has increased by 20p per hour 
It was agreed that the savings account be closed and all monies kept in one account. The account is managed by cheques and paperwork – however I am going to investigate getting the account on-line in the future.
The balance of the accounts was £3099.16 for Year End 2021
 A request was submitted for an increase in the precept after Councillor approval to £4000, and this has been actioned.


